London Trip Details
All Change!
Further to my last letter about the London Trip, after much discussion, we have now decided that we will be travelling by coach to London as the train fares were prohibitively expensive.

We will be leaving at 6am on the 7th February so pupils will need to be at school by no later than 5.45am.  It is vital that we leave on time as we have a workshop booked and even a short delay setting off would mean that we hit peak time traffic.  The coach will leave London at 4pm and it is envisaged that it will be back in East Bridgford for 7:30pm.  The coach is equipped with a loo, dvd player and the company take weekly school trips to London.

Children will do the workshop and gallery visit at the House of Illustration and then be taken to visit the Tower of London. We will then have a drive past the Houses of Parliament before returning home.  Children will need to wear school uniform, have food for the whole day (breakfast, lunch tea) and enough drinks in resealable containers for the whole trip (no fizzy drinks please).  

The cost of the trip is £30 per child.  If you would like your child to go but find the cost prohibitive, please contact Mr Maddison as no child is ever precluded because of cost.  Please can you return the slip and EV4 by Monday 23rd January.  If your child is travel sick, please can you ensure that they have any medication they take.

We have a limited number of spaces available for parent helpers if you would like to come. These will be allocated on first come. first serve basis. Please indicate on the form if you would like to come.

If you have any queries , please do not hesitate to come and see us.

Mrs Marston and Mrs Ridgway
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 5 London Trip
My child ……………………………………………………………………………………..
Will be/will not be going on the school trip on the 7th February (please circle appropriate response).

I enclose £30 payment (  )
I would like to pay on parent pay (   )
 I enclose the EV4

I would like to accompany the children if spaces are available.

Signed ……………………………………………………………parent/guardian
To be returned by Monday morning 23rd  January
